
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 16, 2000 
 
 
 
Mr. Jason Puttman 
Route 3, Box 106 
Eupora, MS  39744 
 
Dear Mr. Puttman: 
 
 I have been made aware of your current concerns involving the Mississippi 
Highway Patrol and your desire to begin driving commercially again.  I have forwarded 
your information to Colonel L.M. Claiborne, the Director of the Mississippi Highway 
Patrol.  Someone from his office should contact you in the near future. 
 
 I hope my actions will bring some relief to your situation.  If I may ever be of 
assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/mjb 


